
Collected December 7 

 

Q: What is the last date of application submission to Markville school? 

A: There is no deadline for registration for Markville as it is not an application based grade 9 program.  If a 

family lives in the boundary for Markville (different for regular program and gifted) then they are able to 

register for grade 9 at Markville.  Course selection is due at the end of February, so if a student selects 

their courses after the timetable has been completed, then it cannot be guaranteed all of their selections 

can be fulfilled, although we will do our best to accommodate. 

Q: Is there an entrance requirement for the grade 11 and 12 AP program? 

A: Individual AP course acceptance should not be considered at the time of grade 9 registration, nor is it 

affiliated with the Gifted program in grade 9 and 10.  There is plenty of time for a student to hone their 

learning skills in grade 9, 10 and 11 in order to decide if grade 12 AP courses are the right fit for them. 

Students will be considered for Pre AP/AP after they have completed Gr 10 pre-requisite courses. 

Q: How does my daughter register? 

A: Please follow the appropriate links for the required documentation for registration in the ​News and 

Events​ page as well as the ​School and Guidance Presentation​.   

Registration cannot be completed unless the appropriate documentation (including appropriate home 

address) is confirmed at the time of registration. 

If your child is currently in a YRDSB elementary school, further information will be provided by the grade 8 

teacher.  Students from Markville’s feeder schools will receive registration information via a Guidance 

message/virtual visit along with homeroom teacher support in December and January.  

Q: Will there be online classes for grade 9 in September 2021? 

A: At this point there has been no indication of the intention of the Ministry of Education with the roll out of 

the proposed online courses, or as it relates to the current model based on COVID.  YRDSB and Markville 

will be prepared to support every child’s learning in whatever model is provided at the time. 

Q: Do I need to make an appointment for my child's registration? 

A: For those registering from outside of our school board, appointments are able to be made by calling our 

Guidance Secretary 905-940-8840 x187 to ensure all documents will be available for a registration 

appointment in January. 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/markville.ss/NewsEvents/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/markville.ss/NewsEvents/Pages/default.aspx
https://youtu.be/wRHYSZI2l0U

